
                                      

 

14 September 2021 

 

To Parent(s)/Carer(s) of our Partner Schools 

OPEN EVENING AT NORTH BROMSGROVE HIGH SCHOOL 

THURSDAY 16 SEPTEMBER 2021 5PM- 8.45PM 

As you will already be aware and as a reminder, students in Year 8 and their Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

are currently giving consideration to the important matter of transferring to High School in 

September 2022.  

The Open Evening at North Bromsgrove High School offers the opportunity for us to open our 

doors to the Parents/Carers of our Partner Schools and also the Wider Community.  

I am therefore delighted to invite you and your daughter/son to come to North Bromsgrove High 

School between 5pm and 8.45pm on the evening of Thursday 16 September for our Open 

Evening. Speeches are at 5:45pm and 6:45pm. 

If you wish to attend one of the Headteacher and Student speeches at our Open Evening, or 

book to have a Morning Tour the following week, then please follow the link below to our school 

website where you will be able to register your attendance: 

https://www.northbromsgrove.worcs.sch.uk/About-Us/Prospectus/  

I am very much looking forward to meeting you at this special occasion. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

N GIBSON 

HEAD TEACHER 
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